
Weather Policy 
Rain, Thunderstorms and Lightening 

At Chiefs Flag Football, the safety of our players, coaches, and spectators is of utmost 
importance. We have established the following weather policy to ensure everyone's well-
being during flag football games and events: 

Rain: We understand that rain can be part of the game, and as long as there is NO 
lightning present, games will proceed as scheduled. In the case of rain, we recommend 
players come prepared with appropriate rain gear (e.g., waterproof jackets, hats) and 
suitable footwear for wet conditions. Please note that if field conditions become unsafe or 
unplayable due to heavy rain, the league organizers will make a decision and communicate 
any necessary delays or cancellations. 

Thunderstorms and Lightning: Safety is our top priority, and we adhere to a strict 
policy when it comes to thunderstorms and lightning. If thunder is heard or lightning is seen 
within a 10-mile radius of the field, all activities will be immediately suspended. In such 
cases, players, coaches, and spectators must seek shelter indoors or in a designated safe 
area until it is deemed safe to resume activities. 

Communication: In situations where weather conditions may impact game schedules 
or activities, we will provide timely updates through our oLicial communication channels. It 
is important for all participants and spectators to check for updates on our website, social 
media platforms, or through the communication method specified by the league. 

Delayed Games: In the event of inclement weather, we may implement a delay of up to 
30 minutes to allow for weather conditions to improve. If the delay exceeds 30 minutes, 
subsequent games may experience adjusted start times. Your patience and understanding 
are greatly appreciated as we navigate through any weather-related challenges. 

Please remember that our weather policy is in place to ensure the safety and well-being of 
all involved. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we prioritize the welfare 
of our players, coaches, and spectators. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our weather policy, please feel free to 
contact us. 


